
July 2 1,2008 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Ann Cole 
Director, Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 080253-EM 
Notice of Service of Discovery Responses 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please take notice that Florida Municipal Power Agency (FMPA) has today served its 
Response to Staffs Fifth Request for Production of Documents (No. 16). 

By copy of this letter, the response has been fbmished to all parties of record. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please give me a call at 425-2359. 

GVPIdg 
Enclosures 
cc: Certificate of Service 

~~ ~- ~~~~ ~~ ~~~ ~ 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing FMPA's Response to the Florida Public Service 

Commission STAFF'S FIFTH REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF DOCUMENTS (NO. 16) 

has been served by hand-delivery to the following parties on this 21" day of July, 2008: 

Katherine Fleming 
Senior Attomey 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 


